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NOTICE OF FINAL ACTION
FOR THE ISSUANCE OF
EMISSION REDUCTION CREDITS

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Air Pollution Control Officer has issued Emission
Reduction Credits (ERCs) to Aera Energy, LLC for emission reduction generated by the
shutdown of steam generators listed on permits S-1547-78 and '-146, at Aera's generator
setting 2972 in the Belridge Oilfield. The quantity of ERCs to be issued is 4,372 Ib-
NOx/yr, 3,218 Ib-PM2.5/yr, and 1,194 |b-VOCl/yr.

All comments received following the District's preliminary decision on this project were
considered.

Comments received by the District during the public notice period resulted in the removal
of emission reduction credits from the steam generator listed on permit S-1547-123 due
to Aera Energy's revision of the application and individual certificates issued for the
shutdown of each generator as opposed to the whole project. These changes were
minor and did not affect the basis for issuance of the above referenced ERCs.

The application review for Project #5-1130189 is available for public inspection at
http://www.valleyair.org/notices/public_notices_idx.htm, the SAN JOAQUIN VALLEY
UNIFIED AIR POLLUTION CONTROL DISTRICT, 34946 FLYOVER COURT,
BAKERSFIELD, CA 93308, and at any other District office. For additional information,
please contact the District at (661) 392-5500.



